
CHFCA Board Announces New Chair and Vice-Chair  
 
Vancouver, BC—The Board of Directors of the Canadian Hydrogen and Fuel Cell Association is pleased to 
announce the election of a new Chairman and Vice Chairman of the Board at its regular meeting on May 11, 
2016. 
 
Elected to the position of Chairman is Daryl Wilson, President and CEO of Hydrogenics, a leading Canadian 
developer and provider of hydrogen infrastructure and fuel cell solutions.  With 25 years of experience in 
technology and industrial management, Mr. Wilson held senior leadership positions with Royal Group 
Technologies, ZENON Environmental, TOYOTA and Dofasco before joining Hydrogenics in 2006. 
 
Elected to the position of Vice-Chairman is Ross Bailey, President of Greenlight Innovation, a Canadian 
manufacturer of fuel cell testing stations, battery test systems, and fuel cell dispensers.  Mr. Bailey has a 
wealth of experience in technology and corporate leadership with a strong background in sales, marketing, 
product development, M&A and international business. 
 
Canada is a global leader in fuel cell and hydrogen technology, and Canadian companies are experiencing a 
record year, with major bus and train fuel cell set sales to China, the United States and Europe, as well as 
strong sales of new Power to Gas technology, which involve utilizing surplus, off-peak wind and solar power 
and storing the energy as hydrogen for use when power demand is peaking. 
 
Canada has roughly 2,000 high-income, clean technology jobs in the H2 sector, and our companies generate 
approximately $200 million in annual revenue, with exports contributing a significant portion. 
 
The Canadian Hydrogen and Fuel Cell Association (CHFCA) is a national, non-profit association providing 
services and support to Canadian corporations, governments and educational institutions promoting, 
developing, demonstrating and deploying hydrogen and fuel cell products and services in Canada. As the 
sector’s collective voice, the CHFCA works to raise awareness of the economic, environmental and social 
benefits of hydrogen and fuel cells. CHFCA members represent hydrogen and fuel cell technologies, 
components, systems supply and integration, fuelling systems, fuel storage, and engineering and financial 
services. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Eric Denhoff, 
President and CEO 
Canadian Hydrogen and Fuel Cell Association (CHFCA) 
 
660-475 West Georgia Street, Vancouver BC V6B 4M9 
Office: (604) 283-1042 |  Fax: (604) 283-1043  |  Email: edenhoff@chfca.ca 
Cell: (604) 760-7176 
 

 


